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September 29th, 2017

Dear Presidents/

Attached please see Arbitrator Mitchnick/s award related to Third Party Administration of the Remedy.

We have highlighted sections of the award where he clarifies his position, the payments are for damages
and what that means in terms of tax treatment.

The Crown has indicated this award will be shared with school boards once the lists are finalized.

The website where members can confirm if they are on the list for remedy payment has been updated. It

will now also indicate whether the member is on the list for one or two years.

As a President/ if you are reviewing the lists and notice omissions or errors, please contact Darcie

McEathron at: biltll5remedy@cupe.ca Darcie is dealing directly with the government in respect of these
issues.

In the past week we have had over 9,000 individuals confirm they are appropriately on the list. The vast

majority of the corrections filed were by members who had incorrectly entered their information.

We have received a large quantity of Correction Requests via fax and we want to remind everyone that

Correction Requests should only be submitted when the individuals name is not on the remedy list.

[f you have any questions/ please don't hesitate to call Darcie at (905) 739-3999 ext. 221.

Thank you all for your work in getting the information out to your members.

In Solidarity,

Terri Preston Darcie McEathron

Chair, OSBCC Remedy Coodinator
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